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Weekly News – Friday 28th February 2020  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a good half term 
break. Rehearsals for the production ‘A Glint of Gold’ are 
underway. Well done to those children who have already 
learnt their lines- we are impressed! Please encourage the 
children to keep practising lines and lyrics.  

We have really enjoyed doing our independent writing 
describing Tutankhamun’s tomb.  

In Maths, we have completed our work on area and 
perimeter. Next week, we will be starting our topic on 
fractions.  

In Science, we have consolidated our learning of sound 
and we will be moving onto ‘Animals and their habitats’ 
with a focus on Rivers to link with our Geography topic.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

Home learning grid for Spring 2 will be available on the school 
website. Whilst the enrichment activities are focused on rivers, 
please remember to keep up with the non-negotiables. 

Please complete Mathletics. If/when there is a delay in setting 
Mathletics, please choose to do activities related to the learning in 
the week. Please also continue practising times tables. The children 
need to know all tables up to 12 x 12. 

 

 

Date Reminders 
5th March 

World Book Day 

 

6th March 

Bounce for Books 
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